
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  8-8-15 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:20. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Bob Herndon, Dee Gilliland, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 25 members present. 
 
Dr. Bob, Safety Officer, introduced Scott Lynn from the FAA.  He gave a safety 
presentation on air space. 
 
Randy thanked Jim Richardson for providing lunch.  John Boutwell will provide lunch in 
September. 
 
Tony moved that the minutes be accepted, Boyd seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
David Boackle said the club may fly somewhere on August 15. 
 
Regina showed a short video on Cessna 150’s. 
 
Randy encouraged everyone to solicit new members for the club. 
 
Dee Gilliland gave the financial report.  He handed out a proposed budget for 2016.  Bill 
Lehr moved that the financial report be accepted, David Boackle seconded it, and it was 
approved. 
 
The Audit Committee will meet some time soon. 
 
Carlton is still checking on CO2 fire extinguishers. 
 
Dr. Bob moved to adjourn at 12:56.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 


